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It has been now 13 years of hard work and joy! We are still able to 
provide help and support to social and educational institutions all over 
the world. 
 
Only within the last year we delivered help to 7 different countries such as: 
Armenia, Estonia, Malaysia, Moldova, Romania, Sri Lanka and Vietnam. 
 
 

We dedicate our own time, skills and resources so that there are no 
administrative or travel costs at all! 
 
The summary of this year: 
 
Few months ago, I took a suitcase full of toys, pencils and crayons and made 
another volunteering trip. This time to one of Sri Lanka’s children’s homes 
where I spend two weeks. During many International trips as travelling is my 
passion, I delivered small packages (always have them with me) to different 
educational settings (sometimes accidently encounter) in countries listed 
above.  Iwona Macałka - chairwoman   
   

                                
 
Thank you very much for your donations and goodwill, they have enabled us 
to continue our work despite of obstacles and difficulties.  
 
If you would like to help you can do so by PayPal via our website - 
(www.pencilsforall.org) 
 

 


